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Meeting our Kaska MOU Obligations
Iyon Kechika’s excavator at 3 Aces

A Message from the Chief Executive Officer

Well time is flying and summer is already here,
and bringing a busy season. We are gearing up at
the 3 Aces camp and looking forward to the end of
all this rain. We are just getting started for this
season and will update everyone as we go along.

If you are in the area please visit our camp but let
us know you are coming so we can give you a
safety briefing. Safety is a priority at 3 Aces and
we are also pleased to welcome a full-time
Physician’s Assistant to our team to better serve
our employees and contractors health and safety
needs on site.

Should you have any questions please stop by the
office and visit us! Janet Lee-Sheriff

Thank you to everyone who came to our Open House on March 
14, 2017. If you have not visited us please stop by and say hello, 
we are located right next to Shopping Unlimited in the mini mall.
Susan Magun is the Administrative and will happily take your 
resume or answer any questions on contracts or work at site. 

Watson Lake Office Open!
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Fast Fact: What person holds the record for most 
seasons at the 3 Aces camp? See next page…

1st Gold Coin Design Contest: ‘My Kaska 
Nation’
To recognize Kaska art and the Kaska Nation, the 
Yukon Mint™ (a subsidiary of Golden Predator) 
has approved the minting of a Kaska Gold Coin 
and is seeking proposals to design the gold coin. 
The gold coins will be minted in a variety of sizes 
and will be available for sale once minted.

This contest is open to all Kaska citizens, At least 
one Grand Prize will be awarded to include $500 
and a 1 ounce gold coin, which will include the 
artists initials. Runner up winners will also be 
awarded.
For full details on the contest guidelines and 
application, please The Golden Predator Office 
or: www.yukonmint.com . 
CONTEST START DATE: MAY 15, 2017 DRAWING 
SUBMISSION: AUGUST 4, 2017 CONTEST 
WINNER ANNOUNCEMENT: SEPTEMBER 5, 2017
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Pizza Party
On May 19th, 2017, Golden Predator flew
up 50 pizzas to Ross River to host a pizza
party lunch at the local school. It was a
pleasure to host the pizza party, thank you
to everyone who joined us.

Byran Trottier, Ric Nattress, Alfie Michand, Jamie Leach, John 
Chabot, Dan Frawley , Aaron Asham and Larry Melynk were 

in the office signing autograph’s.  It was nice to see everyone 
come out to the new office meet the NHL Alumni hockey 

players.  

Susan Magun
Administrative Co-Ordinator
Golden Predator Mining Corp.
P .O. Box 859, Watson Lake, YT, YOA 1CO
Office: 867-536-2727
smagun@goldenpredator.com 
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Fast Fact Answer: if you guessed 
our Senior Field Technician Trevor 
Magun you win! Trevor seen here 
at the Ace of Hearts. Thanks 
Trevor for being a part of 3 Aces 
for years!

Golden Predator Mining Corp is planning 
on doing a community service day in the 
community Watson Lake  on July 27th,  If 
you would some minor repairs done 
around your home then let us know what is 
and will see if can help , you contact our 
office in Watson Lake..

3 Aces Camp


